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CIRCULAR NO. 3/16.          4th January, 2016. 
 

(For circulation among all the members of the Managing Committee as well as 
the Governing Council of AIBPARC and also Special Invitees  

with a request to percolate the contents to the grassroots.) 
 
Dear Comrade, 
 

Sub : (i)  Sending of names of EC Members by each affiliate, 
         (ii)  Payment of subscription for the financial year April, 2016 to Mach, 2017, 
         (iii) Updation of information in the list of newly-elected office-bearers displayed in the website. 
                 
(i) Each affiliate is requested to communicate to us the name of one EC Member with full details of his 

address, mobile number and e-mail ID for incorporation in the list of members of the Governing 
Council. We have already received names from several affiliates but full details are lacking. Each 
affiliate is requested to convey to our e-mail at an early date. 

(ii) As per amendments to the bye-laws of the constitution of AIBPARC, it was decided that the rate of 
subscription will be Rs.15/- per annum per member for the financial year April, 2016 to March, 
2017. The amount payable by an affiliate is to be calculated on the membership status as on 31st 
March, 2016. Affiliates are requested to please calculate the amount payable and clear their dues at 
an early date. 

(iii) The particulars of newly elected office-bearers have been displayed in our website.  Each member is 
requested to go through the list carefully and ascertain the correctness of their address, mobile no 
and e-mail ID as early as possible and give us necessary feed backs for correction. In certain cases, 
there are blank columns which are to be filled up with proper information and the missing 
particulars are to be conveyed at our email.  
 
This is urgent. 

 
With best wishes, 
 
 
( S. R. SEN GUPTA ) 
GENERAL SECRETARY 

 


